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United States Court Of Appeals 
Second Circuit 

United States Courthouse 
Albany, New York 12201

Chambers of 
ROGER J. MINER 

Circuit Judge February 14, 1994

Mr. Michael M. Lowe
3611 University Dr., Apt. 11-R
Durham, NC 27707
Dear Mr. Lowe:

I have received the resume you have forwarded to me and 
thank you for your interest in a judicial clerkship in my 
chambers for the 1995-96 term.

I anticipate reviewing applications and conducting 
interviews in May and June of 1994 and will retain your 
application until then. If you do not hear from me by July 1, 
1994, you may assume that I have already made my selection.

Yours very truly

RJM/sjh
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